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Comments: I am writing in regards to the 'Taos Ski Valley Improvement project' with a request that these great

changes are carefully considered and assessed properly. Such changes will impact my future and generations to

come, both for nature and humans. As we have seen New Mexico is in severe drought and currently the biggest

fire in the U.S is in New Mexico. Raging fires are destroying homes, towns and wildlife. With such a large project

in route we must consider how it will affect our watershed. To avoid great disaster and destruction the United

States Forest Service must do an Environmental Impact Study. If this 'improvement project' continues without an

EIS it would be greatly irresponsible and morally wrong. 

 

Please take in consideration how negatively this project could affect New Mexico as a whole and cause

irreversible damage to our ecosystem.

 

Thank you for your time. 

  


